7th Grade Newsletter

- Second trimester **report cards** went home yesterday. Please return the signed envelope next week.
- The students represented our school well at the Catholic Youth Rally today! I encourage you to initiate a conversation with your child about what they learned or experienced.
- Monday, March 18, students may be out of uniform and are encouraged to wear green in celebration of St. Patrick's Day.
- Students with March birthdays may be out of uniform on Tuesday, March 19.
- Our Compassion in Action collection sponsored by NJHS continues next week. We will be collecting cleaning supplies.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life

John 6:35